
Star of the Week - 4th December 2015 
 

Reception     -  Whole Class 
Year 1  -  Logan 
Year 2  -  Marley 
Year 3  -  Maddison 
Year 4  -  Elle 
Year 5  -  Chloe 
Year 6  -  Kyle 
 
 

Star of the Week - 11th December 2015 
 

Nursery  -  Darcie Mae 
Reception  -  Ethan 
Year 1  -  Olivia 
Year 2  -  Whole Class 
Year 3  -  Ethan 
Year 4  -  Hayden 
Year 5  -  Elle 
Year 6  -  Kyle 
 

Once again, all our Christmas             
Productions were sold out and very well 
attended.  Thank you for your continued 

support by buying show and raffle tickets.   
 

This support enables us to provide extra 
special treats for the children during the 

school term.  

We would like to wish all our children, parents, grandparents and 

carers a    

Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year! 

See you on Tuesday 5th January 2016. 

Year 4 and 6 Christmas Concert 
 

The children from Years 4 and 6         
performed brilliantly at our Christmas 
Concert yesterday.  Very well done.  

Thank you to all parents, relatives and 
friends who attended. 

Thank you for helping us raise money for ‘Text Santa’.  The children have  
been extra excited today in their lovely Christmas jumpers! 

 
Also, thank you for helping to fundraise with your donations to Lisa’s raffle 

for ‘Project Peru’! 
 

We’ve even had a visit from Santa Claus today too! 
 

 
 

 


